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Charlotte Public Schools Seeks Input on Current Athletic League Membership

As a reminder, Charlotte Public Schools has launched a survey so that stakeholders can offer input on
our current athletic league, the I-8. The survey, designed to solicit input from parents, coaches,
boosters, board members, and community supporters, allows the community to weigh in on items like
driving distances, level of completion, community relationships, and press coverage. CPS recognizes that
athletics play a huge role in community pride, and the hope is to have anyone interested fill out the
survey. However, note that the survey will close on Wednesday, July 22" at 4:00. It can be found at the
Charlotte Public Schools homepage, at www.charlottenet.org. Thank you for your support, and Go
Orioles!




